From: Hansbrough, Margaret 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 9:44 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: BOE Request for Third Party Travel Approval for C40 Clean Energy Network Meeting in Argentina

Hi Steve,

The C40 workshop in Buenos Aires was completed.  I arrived back on July 14.  Almost got stuck in Houston on the way there but made it out.  

Thanks.  Have a good day.

Margaret Hansbrough 

Office of the Mayor

